
Parent Links 2021 

8/22/2021 

Good afternoon Lake Forest parents. What a great beginning of school! As you can 

see arrival and dismissals are moving faster and they will continue to improve over 

the next few weeks. Thank you so much for your patience and cooperation. 

DISMISSAL: Parents please know that we will only dismiss your child to the areas 

you tell us. If you change your child’s dismissal YOU MUST tell the front office no 

later than 12:00 (noon) or s/he will 

remain in their assigned area. I do not have staff to escort students safely to another 

dismissal area when we were not notified in advance. Also, if your child is a car rider 

YOU MUST stay in your car in the car loop to pick them up. 

TESTING: Starting tomorrow, students in grades K-5 will be testing on iReady. This 

first test is very important because we use it to develop the proper instruction for each 

child. Make sure your child gets a good night’s rest and is encouraged to do their best 

before leaving for school. There is a video on our website under Parent links. It will 

help you as a parent understand a little more about the iReady test. 

Open Houses are scheduled as follows: 

Pre K – 2nd on Wednesday August 25 from 6:00-7:00 PM 

Grades 3–5 on Wednesday September 1 from 6:00-7:00 PM 

Thank you again for your patience and your cooperatio 

 


